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 Objection

Comments This proposal will result in up to 500 HGV lorry movements, in addition to those working the existing 
and nearby sand quarries. 
Haulage firms will approach from all directions, via the Washington roundabout which already has lonq 
delays during the morning and evening commuting times.  
Storrington High Street will suffer more noise, dust, congestion and pollution. 
The Steyning to Storrington road will be even more dangerous for cyclists. 
The inert waste will carry a risk of including toxic materials used in earlier building construction, such 
as asbestos, the aquifer beneath the quarry will be at risk of pollution. 
Wildlife, local tourism, highway safety, air and water quality, are all at risk from this proposal. 
I most strongly object to this proposal.
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